
 
 

Join us on 
Sunday, Sept. 30th * 2:00 p.m. 

at the Kea’au Community Center 
for our 

 

New Variety Introduction Seminar 
 

Learn about new varieties and reintroductions of flowers and plants 
grown in Hawaii that will be coming online for sale in the near future. 

 
Growers will provide information for you to successfully add these plants 

to your gardens and landscapes to keep them fresh and exciting. 
 

Mark your calendars now * There is no charge to attend * Refreshments will be served 
 
 

To register,  
please contact Judy Schilling at bianjudy@gmail.com or 808-966-9926.  

 
Registration deadline is Friday, Sept. 21st, 2018. 

 
 

Presented by the 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Big Island Association of Nurserymen 
P.O. Box 4365 * Hilo, Hawaii 96720 

http://hawaiiplants.org 
 

In cooperation with the  
Hawaii County Department of 

Research & Development 
and the 

University of Hawaii at Manoa College of  
Tropical Agriculture and Human Resources (CTAHR). 
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